Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Sherwood Lovejoy, Jr. [protech@tcg-international.com]
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 12:52 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Robert Stetson

Subject: Filed Report

Mark:

We have uploaded the Sept10 GWMR to the county ftp and GeoTracker.
Our recommendations include halting GWM due to no response to three GWM events by the County.

Please review the reports and respond to our questions and recommendations prior to June 2011 so we can make
preparations for Sept11.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks

Woody Lovejoy
TCG/ProTech-North Bay

394 Cecilia Way, Tiburon, CA 94920
Direct Tele: 415.381.2560

Direct Fax: 415.381.1741

Mobile: 650.714.4200

Email: protech@tcg-international.com
Main Tele: 650.569.4020

Main Fax: 650.569.4023

Hdqtrs: 1208 Main Street, Redwood City, CA 94063

b% Consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

The information contained in this message is privileged and
confidential intended only for the use of the addressee.

IT the reader of this message is not the intended recipient,

or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution
and copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.

IT you have received this communication in error,

please notify us immediately by telephone at 415.381.2560



